PLANNING COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO

MINUTES OF
APRIL 21, 1994
AT 9:00 A.M,

IN THE LARGE CONFERENCE RCOM, =~ 6TH FLOOR

EXECUTIVE COMPLEX

CHRONOLOGY OF THE MEETING:

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Bernet at 9:10
a.m. The meeting was adjourned at 12:32 p.m. by Chairperson

Bernet.

ATTENDANCE DURING

THE MEETING:

Chairperson Scott Bernet-present

Commissioner
Commissioner
Commissioner
Commissioner
Commissioner
Commissioner

Karen McElliott-present
Lynn Benn-present
Christopher Neils-present
Verna Quinn-present

Andrea Skorepa-not present
Frisco White-present

Ernest Freeman, Planning Director-not present

Hal Valderhaug, Chief Deputy City Attorney-present

Tom Story, Deputy Director, Development and
Environmental Planning-present

Jeff Washington, Deputy Director, Long Range and Facilities
Planning-not present

Mohammad Sammak, Development Coordinator, Engineering and
Development-not present

Linda Lugano,

Recorder-present
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ITEM=-1:

ITEM-2;

ITEM-3:

Reviged 5/16/94

ANNOUNCEMENTS /PUBLIC COMMENT - ISSUES WITHIN THE
JURISDICTION OF THE COMMISSION NOT PREVIOUSLY HEARD.

No one appeared to speak at this time.

ZONING CODE UPDATE WORKSHOP,

COMMISSION ACTION:

Workshop held. Informational item only. No action
taken.

INITIATION OF AN AMENDMENT TO THE PROGRESS GUIDE AND
GENERAL PLAN AND THE MIRAMAR RANCH NORTH COMMUNITY
PLAN.

Testimony in favor by:

Jim Dawe, representing Miramar Ranch North Partnership.
Requested the Commission to initiate the community plan
amendment and waive the consolidation; or honor the
previous request and withdraw this from the agenda.

Puklic testimony was closed.

COMMISSION ACTION:

MOTION BY BENN TO ALLOW THE APPLICANT TO WITHDRAW THE
REQUEST FOR THE INITIATION. Second by White., Passed
by a 5-1 vote, with Commissioner Quinn voting nay.

It was determined that Commissioner Neils would present
the Commission before the City Council on Monday, April
25, 1994 to discuss the policy issue of what body these
1n1tlatlons and batching process should come through
Staff suggested that a workshop be scheduled in the
near future to discuss this procedure.

ADJOURNMENT :

The Planning Commission was adjourned at 12:32 p.m. by
Chairperson Bernet.
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